


3. Such corporations will need to be registered with APRA as "non-ADI lenders" and be the 
subject of non-ADI rulings by the APRA, additional administration and potential substantial 
penalties.   

We urgently ask that there be no passing of the Amendments in their current form, and for the 
opportunity for further discussions between you, AICM and our members at the earliest possible 
opportunity convenient to you.   
 

I look forward to discussing this further with you.  

Kind regards  

 

James Neate 
Australian President 

For further information on this paper please contact Peter Mills on 0400 718 428 or 
pmills@tglaw.com.au 

 


